
Notice of Transmission Service Request 
On March 2, 2011, National Grid and Bangor Hydro Electric received a transmission 
service request from a prospective customer.  The prospective transmission customer has 
asked National Grid and Bangor Hydro Electric to keep its identity confidential while it 
pursues development of the planned wind projects for which it seeks transmission 
service.  The prospective transmission customer has executed a Memorandum of 
Understanding with National Grid and Bangor Hydro Electric, collectively, under which 
the parties commit to negotiate a transmission service agreement pursuant to this request.  
 
Service: Long-term Firm Point-to-Point transmission service between a point at or near 
Orrington, ME and Tewksbury, MA 
 
MWs: 1,000 MW 
 
Term: Not less than twenty (20) years from the date of commencement of service 
 
POR – Point at or near Orrington, ME 
POD – Tewksbury, MA 
 


